
 

 
 
February 1, 2016 
 

 

 
  

 
 
Dear    
 
Re:   Request for Access to Information Under Part II 
 of the Access to Information and Protection Privacy Act 
 File No. PB 56 2016 
  
On January 20, 2016 the City of St. John’s received your request for access to the following 
information: 
 

“I would like to obtain all supporting documentation and communications (internal/external) relating 
to the justification and apparent reduction in the accessed value of a substantial portion of the 
Galway development, in particular Parcel ID 45905. 
In 2014 the total accessed value was $45,711,800.00, in 2015 the total accessed value appears to 
have been reduced to $6,190,800.00 (refer to attachment). The current 2016 is shown as $0.00. 
Additionally the current 2015 is now shown as $1,196,300.00.” 

 
Enclosed is the information you requested.  As the provision of the information constitutes full 
disclosure, we now consider this matter completed and will be closing the file. 
 
If you have any further questions, please feel free to contact the undersigned by telephone at 576-8202 
or by e-mail: ehenley@stjohns.ca. 
 
Yours truly, 
 

 
 
Elaine A. Henley 
City Clerk 
 
Attachment 
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